Pleasant Prairie Woman's Club Minutes March 8, 2018

- The meeting was called to order by President Monica Yuhas at 6:35 p.m.
- The Pledge of Allegiance and the Woman's Club Collect were recited.
- Attendance was taken and the minutes from the February Meeting were read.
- We were entertained by the Cashel Dennehy School of Irish Dance.
- Cindy Briesemeister gave the Treasurers Report. The balance for the club as of today is \$9,880.04.
- Sue Lawler spoke about the School Board Forum. It will take place on Thursday, March 15, 2018 at the Village Hall Auditorium.
- Kim Hemphill spoke about the Southport Quilters Guild show at the Kenosha Museum on St. Patrick's Day at 2:00 p.m.
- Sue Lawler announced the slate for the PPWC Board. They are Vicki Richardson (President), Kathy Edwards (Vice President), Barb Williams (Treasurer), Cindy Briesmeister (Recording Secretary) and Anita Potts (Corresponding Secretary).
- Sherry Schmidt spoke about Flower Power and the Highway Cleanup which will be on April 21, 2018.
- The meeting was adjourned at 8:10 p.m.

Respectfully Submitted
Jan Petrovic / Recording Secretary